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Out and About
Events Around My
District This Week

Two great events taking place
tomorrow , Saturday February
26th. First, the Southwest
Colts Junior Pee Wee Cheer
Squad will hold their annual
awards ceremony from 11:00
a.m. until 2:00 p.m.
Congratulations to all the girls
on a great season and for their
first place finish in Orlando at
the Pop Warner National
Cheer and Dance Competition!

Later on Saturday, the Greece
Post 468/Color Guard
presents their Annual
Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser
from 3:00-7:30 p.m. at Post
468, located at 344 Dorsey
Road in Greece.

And a reminder, that on
Saturday March 19th, the
Greece Chamber of Commerce
Erie Canal Committee
presents a country western
jamboree beginning at 6:00
p.m. at Ridgemont County
Club. The event includes food
and beverage, dancing, and a
raffle. Tickets are $30 per
person before March 1st and
$35 per person after. For
more information, you can call
the chamber at 227-7272.
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Last Minute Tax Forms
April 15th is quickly approaching, as you already know. In
order to provide as many resources for you, tax forms and
instruction books are available at my district office. Both
New York State and Federal Income Tax forms and
instruction books are available to pick up.

Although Federal 1040 books were late arriving, we do have
the 1040, 1040A, and 1040EZ books available. If you are
searching for a form that we do not currently have, we can
download forms directly from the IRS web site or the New
York State Tax web site.

Should you require additional information, we also have
contact sheets and phone numbers for 2010 from the IRS
and New York State.

If you are looking for a specific form, or instruction book,
feel free to contact my office at 225-3650.

Verizon
Foundation

Gives to
Veterans
Outreach

On Wednesday,
February 23rd, I
attended a
ceremony where
the Verizon
Foundation awarded Veterans Outreach Center a $10,000
grant. For more information on Veterans Outreach Center,
and the great work they do, you can visit their website,
www.veteransoutreachcenter.org.
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